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Terry Fox Run

Dust off your running shoes and join us for the annual Terry Fox Run this Wednesday Sept. 24th.  We will meet at the Muffin at 1:10pm with a 1:15pm start time. Donations are accepted at the school office. We are trying to beat our total funds raised last year, $662.16. Mr. Allaway and Mr. Eleniak have agreed to shave their heads if the school raises $800.00 or more!

Parent volunteers to help run/walk with our students along the route would be welcome. Please let your classroom teacher know if you can help out. We look forward to seeing you at this worthwhile community event. 

Welcome to Ms. Rear

A warm welcome to Ms. Brenda Rear who will be working in the K4/Kg class (and teaching Math 4) until the end of October.  Ms. Rear is looking forward to meeting her new students and families.
St. Elias Community School would like to thank Ms. Roberta Allison who has subbed in the Kg room since the start of school and has been a wonderful support to our young learners and their families!  SECS is so fortunate to have Ms. Allison in our school community.

R.E.M. in Dawson City

Our Grade 10-12 students are participating in REM programming this week in Dawson City.  Students will take part in week long programming that will earn them 2 credits in the area of Fine Arts or Applied Skills. Many thanks to our three staff members Mr. Eleniak, Mr. Symanski, and Ms. Symanski for accompanying our students on this learning experience. 
Blended Learning Information  

SECS will be hosting an Information session for all Gr. 8-12 High School parents and interested community members on Blended Learning on Wednesday Sept. 24th, at 7:00 p.m. in Room 4. Consultants from Yukon Education will be here to share more about the implementation process and what Blended Learning can offer our high school students. 
Blended Learning allows students and staff to access on-line programming of BC Ministry courses (required and optional) while still receiving the face to face instructional support provided by teachers in the classroom. Students learn through a combination of online delivery and facilitated learning in a physical school location.  Students have a more personalized approach in accessing courses that are of interest to them.  
See you on Wednesday evening to learn more about this exciting endeavor. 

YTA Teachers Conference
There will be no classes for students next Thursday and Friday October 2nd and 3rd while teachers attend the YTA Territorial Teachers Conference. We are back in regular classes on Monday October 6th. 
Upcoming Events:





Sept. 24 – Terry Fox Run 1:15pm. 


Sept. 24 – Blended Learning Information Session.


Sept. 29 to Oct. 7 – Dental Therapist at SECS.


Oct. 2 & 3 – Professional Development for Teachers, no school those days.


Oct. 13 – Thanksgiving Monday.











